## CONFERENCE OF MAJOR SUPERANNUATION FUNDS

7th September 2006

Mr Stephen Mayne Shareholder Activist & Crikey

Dear Stephen

Re: Australian Super Investment Conference 2006

On behalf of CMSF I would like to thank you yet again for the valuable contribution you made to the success of the ASI 06 Conference.

The feedback we have received on the conference program sessions has been extremely positive. You are definitely one of our most popular presenters with many comments made requesting for you to come back again next year. We appreciate the time and effort all presenters put into our annual conference and we recognise the conference would not be the institution it is without this input.

We have attached the comments from the surveys of your session.

I would be very interested to receive any feedback or comments you may have. Please feel free to contact me on 03 9657 4300 or via email <a href="mailto:freynolds@mail.cmsf.com.au">freynolds@mail.cmsf.com.au</a>

We will advise the date and venue of the 2007 Australian Super Investment Conference shortly.

Thank you once again for your support.

Fiona Reynolds

Kin'al regard

Manager & Convenor

**CMSF**